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Weekly News – Friday 22nd March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you to those parents who attended the parent 
consultations meetings this week – we hope you found them 
informative and feel pleased with the progress your child has 
made so far in Year 2.  

  

English 

We have been reading our new text Flat Stanley this week in 
English. 

Children have explored ‘feeling’ words and categorized them into 
synonyms. We have been writing in first person to describe 
Stanley’s feelings in the book and used drama and role play to 
bring the story alive. We have been thinking about conversational 
phrases too.   

Maths 

We have continued our work on fractions this week, looking at 
halves, thirds and quarters. It is a tricky topic but children have 
enjoyed the learning – particularly the lesson where the teachers 
had to ‘share’ a cake! A great way to get the children excited 
about Maths!   

Topic 

This week, we wrote letters to Queen Victoria from Florence 
Nightingale about the conditions of hospitals in her time. The 
children wrote persuasively and with emotion – well done.  

 Talking point: How have hospitals changed today?  

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 
Hailey 
Jakirth 

 
Clover 

Johanna  
Victoria  

 
Heather 
Artimus  

Ellis 
 

 
Notices 

Thank you to the parents who volunteered to help at the Singing Festival on Friday.  

A reminder to continue to practice times tables at home – the expectation by the end of Y2 is that children 
are confident with their 2x, 5x and 10x (at a minimum). 
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